
Skaha Estates Improvement District Update: November 2024 

 

Dear Residents: 

Water Quality Advisory: 

Just a reminder that on October 11, 2024, the Skaha Estates Improvement District was 
downgraded to a Water Quality Advisory. 

 

Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen: 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen has indicated that the Skaha Estates 
Improvement District System Assessment will be presented to the Board of Directors on 
December 5, 2024. To view the agenda, https://www.rdos.bc.ca/index.php/regional-
government/board-meetings/ 

For those that wish to watch the meeting live, please visit: 
https://www.youtube.com/c/RegionalDistrictOkanaganSimilkmeenRDOS/videos 

Bylaw #139 – Taxation Bylaw 2025 

The Trustees wish to inform the residents that there will be a 7% increase in Water Taxes 
and Tolls for 2025. The Water Quality Improvement Fund will remain at $200 per parcel. 

 

Sincerely, 

Board of Trustees of the Skaha Estates Improvement District 
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